# Congleton Pool League

Chairman: Mr R. Moreton Treasurer: Mr S. Byron Secretary: Mrs E. Hancock Vice Chairman: Mr G. Fraser Fixtures secretary: Mr S. Byron Promotions Officers: Miss K. White Social Media Officer: Mr J. Wills

Team Reps: Mr H. Crain, Mr S. Wright, Mr M. Smith, Miss P. Dickinson

## Committee Meeting

### Held at Cricket Club Sunday 2nd February 2020 7:45pm

**Present:** S. Byron, G. Fraser, E. Hancock, H. Crain, K. White, S. Wright, J. Wills, P. Dickinson

#### 1. Next Committee Meeting Agenda.

- We need another Committee Meeting with as many as there is too much to just discuss tonight. Agenda will be:
- ➤ 1) Fines for not turning up at Competitions.
- $\geq$  2) Food for presentation night.
- ➤ 3) Entertainment for presentation night.
- $\succ$  4) Schedule for presentation night.
- > 5) Schedule for finals day and  $3^{rd}$  place play-offs.
- $\succ$  6) Schedule for referees for these two days.

#### 2. Captain's Meetings.

- Ensure we mention at the start of each Captain's Meeting the dates for the finals day, 3<sup>rd</sup> place play-offs and presentation night. This will ensure everyone is aware and reminded of the dates each month.
- 1) We will be sticking to the schedule that the Committee will agree for the Finals day and 3<sup>rd</sup> place play off's as re-arranging matches and times last season was chaotic.
- 2) Dates will be 3<sup>rd</sup> place play off's will be towards the end of May, date TBD, Finals Day will be on Saturday 6<sup>th</sup> June at the Bulls Head and presentation night will be Saturday 20<sup>th</sup> June at the Cricket Club.
- 3) We will stress that these are the dates and if you are in a competition with the chance of being in the final and you can't make it you will have to forfeit.
  However, we will try and endeavor to accommodate individual circumstances but there is no guarantee.
- 4) If you can't play in a competition fixture, please let Steve know so you give ample notice to the other player. All re-arranged fixtures should come through Steve.

#### 3. Finals Day Refereeing.

 $\blacktriangleright$  We need to ensure we organise a schedule for people refereeing at the 3<sup>rd</sup> place

play offs and Finals Day's. We will arrange a list of names in specified time slots, 12-2pm, 2-4pm, 4-6pm and 6-8pm. We will ensure we all have each other's contact details so if you need to leave early or a game is running over we can contact each other.

#### 4. Charity.

- It was agreed that our charity to support this year will be Cancer Research.
  We will collect using buckets at the 3<sup>rd</sup> place play offs and finals days.
- > We will run another charity knockout.
- > We will just put a charity box on the bar for the presentation night as we already push selling raffle tickets on the night so don't want to ask people for too much.

Meeting finished at 8:55pm

Elisa Hancock General Secretary